
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
1250 W Alder St • Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 • (509) 575-2490 

November 6, 2020 

Mark Kunkler 
City of Yakima 
200 South 3rd Street 
Yakima, WA 98901 

RE: Groundwater Sampling - Goodwill City of Yakima, FSID: 555 

Dear Mark Kunkler: 

The Washington Department of Ecology (Ecology) is continuing the Yakima Railroad Area 
groundwater-monitoring project. As part of this investigation, Ecology's Environmental 
Assessment Program will be conducting groundwater sampling for the Yakima Railroad Area 
between November 16, 2020 and November 20, 2020. Please note - the sampling will only 
involve the well(s) accessible from the street and will not require entry into the building. 

Samples will be analyzed for tetrachloroethylene, breakdown products, and general water quality 
parameters. Results will be available to you once Ecology receives them, upon your request. 
Please consider this letter to be a formal property access notice for an Ecology representative. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (509) 454-7833. 

Sincerely, 
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Kyle Parker 
Site Manager 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
Central Regional Office 


